Questions from J. Shewchun in regard to Milton Hydro Distribution Inc. Rate Increase to
Delivery charges to begin May 1, 2012 EB-2011-0183

1.  Does the projected increase of 2.2% take into account the Nov.1, 2011 hydro increase.  

     If not, could a Consumer Impact Statement be produced showing the inclusion of

     the Nov. 1, 2011 increase?

2.  What consideration was given to the negative impact of this increase on “Vulnerable

      Consumers”  in Milton (seniors on a fixed income,working poor, unemployed etc.)
       who cannot afford to pay for this increase, given that hydro bills have increased 
       dramatically in the past 7 years?  Hydro is not a luxury item which cannot be used.  It

       is a necessity which cannot be avoided, and the rapidly rising hydro rates are creating

       hardships, especially in these recessionary times.     

3.  What “efficiencies” did Milton Hydro undertake in order to avoid this request for

      increase?

4.  Why does Milton Hydro refuse to hold a public meeting in order to explain the need

      for an increase to the Milton ratepayers?

5.  Milton Hydro enjoys over a million dollar profit.  Will profits increase with this 

      request for an increase?  
6.  Was this request for an increase approved by the Milton Hydro Board of Directors?
7.  Could you explain “deemed” debt in terms of its origin?  It is my understanding,and

     correct me if I am wrong, but interest on this debt is paid to the Town of Milton.  Debt

     is created when there is a tangible exchange of “property”.  What did Milton 

    Hydro receive from the Town of Milton?
8. The data provided to substantiate this increase is based on a theoretical model using 

     regression analysis referenced in your application as  “mechanistic and formulaic 

     adjustment to distribution rates”.  What evidence is there that this model is accurate?

9.  Milton Hydro states that the distribution to notify the ratepayer was done in a free

     Publication circulated to each household and apartment in the Town of Milton.

     What evidence is there that newer apartment buildings,  condos and residential 

      households are receiving this publication?   Would you agree that a better system

      of notifying ratepayers of rate increases would be a notification inserted with

      the monthly bill before the rate increase is filed, as is done to notify ratepayers of 
      increases after they are approved?   Isn’t public input an important input when

      seeking a rate increase?  

